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Walk for Neurofibromatosis 

 

Dear Potential NF Sponsor, 

Neurofibromatosis Midwest is a 501(c)3 Non-profit organization that is dedicated to the increasing 

number of men, women, and children challenged by Neurofibromatosis (NF), a fairly rare genetic 

disorder. Since 1982, we’ve been dedicated to continuing our work to educate, comfort, improve clinical 

care, and fund research for treatments and a cure.  

To do our work, we rely on a series of annual walks, entitled “Great Steps Walk 4NF”, that are held 

throughout the Midwest.  Each year, folks gather at our walks to build community between those 

impacted by Neurofibromatosis (NF), raise awareness about the genetic disorder, and raise funds for NF 

Midwest to carry out our mission to improve the lives of people with NF.   

Our 2018 Walk 4NF Illinois will take place on Saturday, June 1, 2019 in Naperville, IL beginning at the 

Naperville Riverwalk Pavillion. This will be a festive, fun-filled and family oriented day. The 2019 financial 

goal for our Great Steps 4NF Illinois Walk is to raise $100,000. 

We’re currently looking for sponsors (Individuals and Corporations) who would be willing to help us 

reach this goal and have the opportunity to get their business in front of hundreds of potential new 

customers.  Information on the various sponsorship levels and associated benefits is enclosed with this 

letter that range from platinum to friend but we are always appreciative of in kind, gift certificates, 

baskets, and any other donations.  We can even customize a sponsorship package! 

We hope that we can count on you to help us make this event our best one yet!  Should you have any 

questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact the person who shared this with 

you or the NF Midwest office at 630-945-3562/Greatsteps@nfmidwest.org.  You can also learn more 

about our organization by visiting www.nfmidwest.org. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request. We couldn’t do our work without the 

support and generosity of our community.  We look forward to hearing from you in the very near future. 

Sincerely, 

The NF Midwest Great Steps Walk 4NF Team 

* Donations are deductible per IRS guidelines. 


